
Welcome Guests! 
We want to get to know you better. Please fill out a  
     communication card and drop it in an offering plate as   
     it passes. You can get one from an usher or in the  
     pocket of the chair in front of you.   
We love children and youth. We have trained, screened  
     workers available to care for babies and toddlers.  
We want to pray for you. The communication card can 
be used for prayer requests. Also, call 360-683-2114 or 

Thank You For Joining Us Today! Bible Study 

November 3, 2019 

Our Mission: 
Helping People Find Life in Jesus 

           
"Speaking Encouraging 

Words"         
 

James 3:1-12 

ALL WELCOME FOR BIBLE STUDY  
Our small group Bible study classes that meet each 

Sunday morning are open for new members! 
 

Adult 1 meets in Room 206 at 9:15am, taught by Darrel & 
Lorraine Ford. This is a topical study using LifeWay's 
"Master Work" series, studying Scripture along with current 
and classic works of respected Christian authors in a  
challenging Bible study format.  
 

Adult 2 is taught by Dave Nishinaka in Room 109. They are 
studying Ephesians using the "Explore the Bible" series. 
 

Our Senior Adult class is taught by Pastor Ed & Jo Dorstad 
and John Duffy in Rooms 105-107, also using the "Explore 
the Bible" series. 
 

Adult Ladies Class meets in Room 102, taught by Judith 
Rice. This is a topical study each week using "Bible Studies 
for Life." 
 

Our Youth Class meets in Room 208 (Library), taught by 
Brad Meckley.  
 

All age children's classes are also offered, as well as  
Children's Church (through 5th grade). 
 

Come meet new friends and study the  
Bible together at 9:15am each Sunday morning.  

 

Welcome to our new Bible Study Director, Rich Damon. 
For questions, please call the church office at 

at 360-683-2114 or check out our website fbcsequim.com 

Giving and Attendance 
 

Average Attendance 

September, 2019 
 

  Worship Service  ---- 79 

  Bible Study  ----------- 45 

  Hispanic Church  ----  5 

This Week’s Calendar 

Today:    
  9:15 am  Congregación     
                      Hispana 
  9:15 am  Bible Study 
10:45 am Worship Service 
  5:00 pm Choir Practice 
  6:00 pm  

Business Meeting 
 

Monday: 
  7:00 am Prayer 
  8:00 am Walk Aerobics 
 

Tuesday:   
  7:00 am Prayer 
10:00 am Visitation/Lunch 
10:00 am Shoe Box Packing 
 

Wednesday:   
  7:00 am Prayer 
  8:00 am Walk Aerobics 
11:15 am  High School Lunch 
  6:00 pm Prayer Meeting 
  6:00 pm ESL Class 
 
 

Thursday: 
  7:00 am Prayer 
  8:00 am Walk Aerobics 
  1:00 pm Bible Studies 

 

 

 Friday:   
   7:00 am Prayer 
   8:00 am Walk Aerobics 
 
 

 

First Baptist Church  
 

1323 Sequim Dungeness Way 
Sequim, WA  98382 

 

360-683-2114 
Email:  office@fbcsequim.com  
Website:  www.fbcsequim.com  

 

Giving 
 
  

 October, 2019 
 

 $19,597 



 

"Speaking Encouraging Words"  

James 3:1-12 

 

1. A teacher receives _______________ judgment than  

     the learner. A teacher is responsible to speak and live  

     the truth. What is taught _______________ lives. 

 

2. In Matthew 15 Jesus tells us that the basic problem is  

     not the tongue, but the _______________.  

 

3. The tongue is like a bit in a horse’s mouth, a rudder on  

     a ship, and a raging _______________. 

 

4.        “The fruit of our lips finds its _____________  

                  in the root of our soul.”  Swindoll 

 

5. To tame the tongue we must _______________ to  

     God’s control. Only God can quench the raging fire. 

 

“Do not let any unwholesome talk  
come out of your mouths,  

but only what is helpful for building others up  
according to their needs,  

that it may benefit those who listen.”     
Ephesians 4:29 

 

Announcements Today’s Service 

Wes Funkhouser—Pastor 
wes@fbcsequim.com 

 

Ed Dorstad—Pastor to Senior Adults 
ed-and-jo@q.com 

 

Sharon Funkhouser— Secretary 
office@fbcsequim.com 

 

Staff  

 

 

 

 

Events, Notices  & Activities 
 

 
 

Flowers are given today 
by Fran and Roger Benson 

 in celebration of their  
58th Anniversary. 

 
CONGRATULATIONS 

Fran & Roger! 
 

 
 

Business Meeting Tonight 
Quarterly Business Meeting tonight at 6:00pm in the  
fellowship hall. 
 

Shoebox Packing Party Tuesday at 10am 
Come help pack shoeboxes with all the donated items 
and enjoy some fellowship together on Tuesday,  
November 5, at 10:00am in the fellowship hall. 

 

Training for the Sound Booth 
If you are interested in a new place of service, consider 
investing time in online training to learn our sound board. 
Please see Elbert Sanders after the service, or call the 
church office (360-683-2114). 
 

Movie Night 
Next Sunday night, November 10, at 6 :00pm we will be  
showing “Rediscovering God in America.” Take a walk 
through history by touring our nation’s capital with  
Newt and Callista Gingrich. Snacks provided! 

 

Thank you to all  
who helped with  

Trunk or Treat!  
 

Thanksgiving Potluck: Sunday, November 24! 
 

**Please call the office (360-683-2114) 
for prayer sheet changes or additions** 

Teaching Notes 

 

Prelude 
    Welcome and Prayer 

 

Holy, Holy, Holy #68 

Living Hope 

 

Fellowship 
Operation Christmas Child Video 

Announcements 
Prayer and Offering 

 

We Declare Your Majesty #65 

Amazing Grace #104 

 

Message 
 

"Speaking Encouraging Words 
 

James 3:1-12 

 

Take My Life, Lead Me, Lord #540 
 

Prayer 
 

Give Thanks #576 


